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considerations; therefore, the more detail that the BPU can provide in their responses, the more 
beneficial the responses are to developers and ratepayers in designing and estimating a project. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We again thank the BPU’s Offshore Wind Team for the opportunity to provide feedback on the 
NJ4 Draft SGD.  We look forward to supporting New Jersey and its communities as a long-term 
partner.  If you have any additional questions or seek clarification to any of our responses, please 
do not hesitate to contact me at christen.wittman@totalenergies.com or (508) 272-6987.    

Sincerely, 

Christen Wittman  
Vice President Project Development 




